
From: michael st. cyr <  
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 12:22 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw amendment 129 

 
i support the proposed amendment to bylaw 129  
 
Specifically, I support allowing for an increase in house size and 10ft side setbacks. 
 
Michael and Angela St. Cyr 

  
South Pender Island. 
 

 

 
 


